
From: Heidi Alford [mailto:sierrahja@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 2:08 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony 
 
Dear Planning and Sustainability Commission, 
 
As a citizen of Portland and as a human being on planet earth I think it is extremely important to 
do everything possible to reduce fossil fuel consumption. With that in mind I strongly urge you 
to do the following: 
 
     Eliminate the Fossil Fuel Terminal Size Threshold 
     Regulate Expansion of Existing Terminals 
     Prevent Increase in Fossil Fuel Infrastructure 
     Strengthen Restrictions on Expansions at Existing Terminals 
 
Thank you, 
 
Heidi Alford 
4032  SE Crystal Springs Blvd. 
Portland , OR 97202 
 


